
Report of the Operations Division – November 2008 
 

A. Jake McGrail is the new Equipment Manager.  I am going to work with Jake on 
the equipment location. 

 
B. October Open 

Lee District – some crowding at the pool, equipment was OK 
Fairlands 1 & 2 – 1 starter did not work and harness problem also.  Temp. at 
Fairlands was an issue. 

 
C. Have not solicited feedback from November Open yet. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Karl Hellmann 
Operations Division Vice Chair  
   


